
Dear GCCS Members 

I hope I reach you all in good health and spirits. 

After such a late start, congratulations to all the winners and everyone who participated… 
well done!!! 

Despite so many restrictions this year including travelling, 2020 will be remembered by me 
as one the most relaxed atmospheres. So many families and friends together during a lovely 
summer has blessed me with what is the most admiring office in the world!!! 

If you like to play courses all over the world with no travel restrictions or improve your swing 
with me, feel free to contact and visit me in my winter location. 

Thank you for your trust and support in Schönenberg, it is always a pleasure being able to 
help and improve your game. 

I look forward to returning next spring. 

Wish you all well and safe. 

Guy 


